
STATE OF ILLINOIS 
HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 
525 WEST JEFFERSON ST,  SPRINGFIELD,  ILLINOIS 62761 • (217)  782-3516  FAX: (217)  785 -4111 

 

  
ILLINOIS HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

 
TRANSMITTED ELECTRONICALLY  
 
Kara Friedman, Legal Counsel  
Polsinelli PC  
150 North Riverside, Suite 3000  
Chicago, IL 60606  
Kfriedman@polisnelli.com 
 
RE: PROJECT COMPLETION AND FINAL REALIZED COST  

PERMIT #22-034 – Montrose Behavioral Health Hospital, Chicago  
PERMIT HOLDERS:   Acadia Healthcare Company, Inc., Chicago BH Hospital, 
LLC d/b/a Montrose Behavioral Health Hospital  
 

Dear Ms. Friedman:  
 
The Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board has received the permit completion 
notice for the abovementioned permit. Our files will be updated to show the completion date as 
June 30, 2024, and a final realized cost of $36,375,921. No further action is required from the 
permit holders regarding the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board.   
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of 
my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516 
 
Sincerely, 

John P. Kniery 
John P. Kniery 
Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board   
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